
 

 

HICKORY RIDGE GOLF ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
APRIL 13, 2021 

 
 
PRESENT:  Karen Berlew, Dona Hazen, Larry Powers & Deb Wood 
The meeting was called to order at 4:10pm. 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes from the November 10, 2020 board meeting have been approved 
and posted on the HRGA web site. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 

 Deb reported a balance of $633.73, minus the $155.00 in hole-in-one funds 
that will carry-over from 2020, leaving a balance of $478.73.  

 Deb will check to see when the Go Daddy web application expires. 
 
2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Dave Polisoto resigned from the board on March 9th. 
 
2021 MAILINGS 

 Dona mailed out 43 applications and tournament schedules in early March.  
To date, 33 people have returned their applications and payments.   

 In addition, Randy Knaak emailed applications to 21 individuals from the RV 
park. 

 Dona will email 2020 members to remind them to return applications and 
payments as soon as possible. 

 Dona gave Deb blank applications and a tournament schedule to take to 
HR. 

 
HICKORY RIDGE MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
The HR membership application on the HR web page is still incorrect.  Deb will try 
to contact Michelle at HR again. 
 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR MAY 8TH MIXER TOURNAMENT 

 Dona will send out email announcement on April 16th. 
 Larry will post sign-up sheet by April 16th. 
 Deb will prepare rules sheet. 



 

 

 Karen and Deb will collect money – there will be skins. 
 Larry will assign foursomes and prepare score cards. 
 Deb will prepare sheets to record scores. 
 Deb will check to make sure that the bar is open. 

 
SPRING 2021 MEET & GREET SUGGESTION 
A suggestion was made by association member Randy Knaak to hold a Spring 
Meet & Greet for potential new RV Park members.  Dona told Randy that if the 
association included a lot of new members, the board would consider it and ask 
him to organize it.  To date, there are no new members.  Therefore, this 
suggestion will be tabled for future discussion. 
 
TOURNAMENT RESULTS IN THE DEMOCRAT & CHRONICLE   
Dona met with Brenda Powers in early March to discuss the challenges involved 
with the D&C.  Brenda has graciously agreed to continue to handle this task.  The 
Board decided that: 

 Tournament results should be emailed for all 10 tournaments. 
 For 2-day tournaments, results should be emailed for both days.  Dona will 

email Brenda with clarification.   
 Brenda should copy Dona on the D&C emails so that Dona can check the 

paper. 
 

NEXT MEETING 
Tuesday, May 18th, beginning at 2:00, at HR. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:45pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Dona Hazen, Secretary 


